
Notice 
Fourth Australian Electrochemistry 
Conference 

The fourth Australian Electrochemistry Conference will be held at the Flinders University of South 
Australia, Adelaide, South Australia, during the period February 16-20 1976, with Professor J. O'M. 
Bockris as Conference Chairman. 

The sessions will emphasize electrochemical contributions in the following areas: energy conversion 
and storage; materials science and corrosion; utilization of natural resources; environmental sciences; 
waste treatment and recycling; bio-electrochemistry. 
Further information can be obtained from: 

Dr T. Biegler, Conference Secretary, 

CSIRO Division of Mineral Chemistry, 

P.O. Box 124, 

Port Melbourne, 

Victoria 3207, 

Australia. 
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